DSS- 4037EL (Rev. 9/89)
Transmittal No: 93 LCM 48

Date: May 6, 1993

Division: Health & Long Term
Care

TO Local District Comm ssioners

SUBJECT: Third Party Resources Redesign

ATTACHVENTS: None

Pl ease be advised that effective 5:00 p.m, June 23, 1993 we are asking

that all Third Party Resource Wrkers and data entry personnel discontinue
updati ng i nsurance and/or Medicare transactions onto both the WS & MMS
syst ens. The Departnent is nmaking this request in order to accommpdate the

new TPR redesi gn.

Conmenci ng on June 28, 1993, the new data base will be operational and
| ocal districts should resune normal TPR activities using the new system

Should any questions arise, please contact Susan Farrell at 1-800-342-
4100 extension 4-9186 (User | D 89A202).

Gregory M Kal adji an
Acti ng Conmi ssi oner





